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Almost complete

Neighborhood improvements
in Kosciuszko Circle

Beginning in 2013, Urban Anthropology
Inc. (UrbAn), funded in part by the Com-
munity Improvement Projects of the City
of Milwaukee, began adding improvements
to properties in the Kosciuszko Circle (the
blocks surrounding Kosciuszko Park and
6th St. between Lincoln Ave. and Becher St.

To date, the following additions have
been made: (1) 5 Little Free Libraries,
painted to match facades of the homes
where the libraries were installed; (2)
over 40 front yard planters, filled with
plants; (3) 70 flower boxes mounted on
porches, painted to match facades and
filled with plants, (4) 9 ornate bird hous-
es, painted to match facades, (5) 2 mason
bee houses, painted to match facades, and
(6) 4 welcome plaques, painted to match
facades.

(continued on page 2)




Neighborhood improvements in Kosciuszko Circle (continued from page 1)

Coming additions

The last of these curbside structures to be added in summer
2018 will be an additional 20-30 large sidewalk planters,
filled with plants. Lincoln Avenue already has about 60 plant-
ers that are filled each year by the devoted staff of the Food
Security Department of the UW Cooperative Extension.

Seeking new blocks to beautify

Volunteers at UrbAn are looking for more Lincoln Village
blocks to begin beautifying. We are hoping residents will
make suggestions. Please contact Rick at RickPetrie@
gmail.com if you wish to nominate one to four blocks.

Urban Anthropology Inc. e 2522 N. Lake Drive Unit 15
Milwaukee, W1 53212 « (414) 801-3100
www.urban-anthropology.org



